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INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

On November 10th, 2011, employees of 

McGladrey and Pullen donated their 

time and efforts to Safe Harbor and The 

Purple Hanger as part of the company’s 

National Volunteer Day.  

We cannot thank them enough for their 

energy and hard work! 
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The holiday season proves to be a difficult time for 
victims of domestic violence and their children.  The 
staff and clients at Safe Harbor Family Crisis Center 

would like to thank all those who generously  
contributed to our program this holiday season.  With 
their help, we were able to put food on tables and gifts 
under trees that might have otherwise been bare.  

Thanks to the selfless support of area businesses,  

organizations, and individuals, 200 children from our  

community enjoyed a very merry Christmas this year. 

Members of the Galesburg High 
School Interact Club made 200 
stockings for children served by 

Safe Harbor. 

Safe Harbor staff and volunteers joined together to create a fun, festive night for 
our clients and their children at our annual Christmas Party. 

Christmas carols, crafts, and cookies set the mood as we waited for the guest of 
honor to arrive—Santa Claus!  Families had their pictures taken with the big guy, 
and the children “shopped” for gifts for their moms to open on Christmas Day. 

 



 

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The Victorious Sisters  

rounded out the evening 

with an energetic  

performance of  

“Sisters Are Doing It  

For Themselves” and  

“We’re Not Gonna Take It” 

Safe Harbor would like to thank all those who came out for this year’s Take Back the 
Night Rally.  The evening included poetry, music, and survivor stories, along with a 

candlelight vigil in honor of all who have been affected by domestic violence. 



January-March 2012 Newsletter Page 4 

This year’s event was our best yet! 

Nearly 250 people gathered at the American Legion to  

support and raise funds for Safe Harbor. 

We are extremely grateful to all who attended the event, as 

well as those whose generosity made the evening possible. 

Saturday, November 5th, 2011 
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Safe Harbor staff and volunteers spent hours the morning of the event 

decorating the American Legion and setting up the silent auction items. 

Ivy was the  

very proud and 

excited winner 

of this year’s 

raffle item. 

Thanks again to all who donated to the event, and a special thanks to our sponsors: 

F&M Bank, Cottage Hospital, John and Lois Hanson, Arun Jagannathan, Kleine Equipment, Mangieri 

Electric, Midstate Manufacturing, Dick Blick, Grace Anglican Church, The Jagannathan Family, The 

Mehta Family, Office Specialists, Inc., OSF St. Mary Medical Center, and Way Insurance Services. 



Donate Your Old Cell Phone! 

Safe Harbor  
Family Crisis Center 

Find us on Facebook! 

We’re on the Web! 

www.safeharbordv.org 

Still have that old cell phone lying 
around the house?  Don't just throw 
it away, donate it!  Any cell phone can be 
used to call 911, even if it no longer has ser-
vice.   

At Safe Harbor, we keep a supply of donated 
cell phones with chargers that can be given 
to clients who may have no other means of 
contacting the police in an emergency.   

 

Can’t find the charger?  That’s okay!  We 
also accept phones that are missing chargers 
and batteries.  We’ll even take that broken 
cell phone off your hands!   

 

Just drop them by our office during regular 
business hours,  

Monday-Friday, 8:30am-4:30pm. 

1188 W. Main St. 

P.O. Box 1558 

Galesburg, IL  61401 
 

Phone:  309-343-7233 

Fax:  309-343-3956 

E-mail:  info@safeharbordv.org 
All proceeds benefit Safe Harbor Family Crisis Center 

367 E. Tompkins St., Galesburg, IL 

309-343-0065 

New and gently used  

adult and children's  

clothing, books, knick 

knacks, household items,  

and much more! 

DAILY SPECIALS  (Some exclusions apply) 

Monday - Books - Buy one, get one FREE (equal or lesser value) 

Tuesday - Shoes - Buy one, get one FREE (equal or lesser value) 

Wednesday - Children's clothing and toys -  

 Buy one, get one 50% OFF (equal or lesser value) 

Thursday - Accessories (Purses, Belts, Scarves, Socks) -  

 Buy one, get one FREE (equal or lesser value) 

Friday - Household items - 50% OFF 

Saturday - Adult clothing -   

 Buy one, get one 50% OFF  

Find us on Facebook! 

When leaving an abusive situation, 

many of Safe Harbor’s clients are 

forced to leave with little or     

nothing, and often have no means 

to buy food for themselves and 

their children.  Safe Harbor has a 

small food pantry available to our 

clients .  However, an increased 

need for services has left our cupboards nearly 

bare.  We would appreciate donations of any 

food items, especially: 

Hamburger 

Hot Dogs 

Lunch Meats 

Peanut Butter 

Jelly 

Crackers 

Tuna Helper 

Soup 

Canned Fruit 

Macaroni and Cheese 

Pasta (Spaghetti, Egg 

 Noodles, etc.) 

Pasta Sauce 

Complete Boxed Meals 

Complete Pancake 

 Mixes 

Syrup 

Cereal 

Canned Chicken 

Chicken Helper 

Children’s Meals

 (Spaghetti O’s, 

 Ravioli, etc.) 

Thank you for your assistance! 
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